
 
 
 
 

 
A Message from Mayor Wax 
 

October 3, 2017 
 
After tonight, we will be sending out messages on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  This is 
aligned with the Emergency Operations Center (EOC) meetings on the same days and is part of 
our ongoing efforts to return to normalcy.   
 
We urge you to use these letters, and information posted on City/Town/County web sites, as an 
accurate source of information.  As to be expected, some things may change because of new 
direction and input coming out of the EOC.  We know this can be stressful, but we’re getting 
valuable input from individuals and organizations, who are sharing their experience in 
successfully rebounding from a catastrophic event. 
 
Should something of significance arise on a “non-publication” date, we will send out a message. 
 
 
It’s getting better every day!!   


